CANTEEN VOLUNTEERS WANTED for 2022
At Vermont Secondary College, we are very proud to have our own college canteen, but this means that it is dependent on the voluntary help of parents and carers. Without this help, it would be impossible to operate the canteen and provide fresh, healthy food for our kids. As an added bonus, profits from the canteen are returned directly to the school for the benefit of all students.

We would like to hear from parents (mums, dads, grandparents and carers) who can spare some of their time in 2022 to come and join us.  We’re sure you will enjoy your time with us and find it a very rewarding way to contribute to your child’s school.
Duty times are: Recess from 11.00am until 11.50am, then Lunch from 12.45pm until 1.45pm.
Duties may include window service and washing of dishes but do not involve money handling.
PLEASE NOTE: A “Working With Children Check” and Proof of full COVID-19 vaccination is compulsory. 
The WWCC is free for all volunteers and will need to be completed before you join us.  Application forms are available online at: https://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact 

Sue or Shirley on 8872 6330.
Vermont Secondary College

Canteen Volunteers 2022
Name:  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Email Address…………………………………………………………………………………………………
Please note that you will receive your roster via email, so please ensure email address is written clearly and accurately.
Phone: ……………………………………………….……  Mobile: ………………………………………
Day preferred: …………………………………………………………………………………………………
Weekly
 
Fortnightly
Monthly   
  (please circle)
All day

Recess only
Lunch only    
  (please circle)
I already have a working with children check:



YES / NO

I am already fully vaccinated for COVID-19 and have a certificate:  
YES / NO

(Both need to be sighted and recorded by the school upon arrival at Reception.)

Are you available for emergency roster? If so, what day:
………………………………………………………..

Please complete and return to the 
 TO THE CANTEEN VIA EMAIL canteen@vermontsc.vic.edu.au
